
April 20, 1973

UNITED STATES 

ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSI4 
WASHINGTON. D.C. 20545

Mr. Craig Roberts 
Office of Radiation Programs 
Environmental Protection Agency 
Room 1881, Parklawn Building 
5600 Fishers Lane 
Rockville, Maryland 20852 

Dear Mr. Roberts: 

Two copies of the Environmental Monitoring Report submitted by the 
facility identified below are forwarded for your information and 
use: 

Iowa Electric Light and Power Company 

Duane Arnold Energy Center 
October 1, 1972 thru December 31, 1972 

Sincerely,

~K
Daniel R. Muller, Assistant Director 

for Environmental Projects 
Directorate of Licensing

Enclosure: 
As stated (2) 
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